Notice
6-2-2019

All the students eligible for Ishan Uday Special Scholarship are hereby informed
to submit their continuation certificate in the prescribed format for every
month as per new guidelines in place of quarterly submission. The students will
have to submit their continuation certificate by first week of every month.
Those students who have not yet submitted their monthly continuation
certificate from September are advised to submit it immediately preferably on
or before 8" February,2019 so that their online application can be forwarded to

concerned funding agency.
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Controller of Examinations



